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Dear Ms Miller, 
            I would like to express my concern about decreasing the number of judges in the 
Dickinson area.  I know the court is always looking for ways to equalize the work load of 
its judges.  However, I am concerned that by reducing the number of judges in this area 
we will increase the length of time it will take to have access to the court.  Our 
population is growing at a very fast rate and the number of cases as well. 
            Please express my concern to the court and I ask that it continue the number of 
judges in this region. 
Thank you, 
Nancy Johnson 
Representative, District #37 
Dickinson 
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